High Planes Radio Network, LLC.
March 5th, 2023
FCC Request for Silent Authority of an AM Station Application
Justification for STA

High Plains Radio Network, LLC (HPRN) leases it tower site and transmitter building for this station, with its lease is expiring March 31st, 2023.  
HPRN is activity looking to find a new more affordable tower site and to be fully moved from the existing site on or before the end of the current lease. HPRN will also attempt negations with the current Tower Site Owner for a more affordable lease.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]While further negations are possible, at this time the station ownership feels that continued operations must end on March 31, 2023.
Therefore, until a new transmitter site can be located or a new lease agreement can be reached by both parties, station ownership requests the FCC grant an STA for this station to go Silent.
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